
SPECIAL MEETING 
City of Marysville, Marysville, Kansas, August 31, 2022 

 
Members of the Governing Body of the City of Marysville were called to order in a special 
meeting at 5:15 p.m., on the date and place listed above with Mayor Barnes opening the 
meeting.  City Clerk Holle and City Administrator St. John were also present. 
 
Council members answering present to roll call were Frye, Keating, Goracke, Price, 
Behrens, and Throm.   A quorum was present.  CM Snellings and CM Beikman were absent. 
The call, signed by six of the six council members present, read as follows: 
 
We, the undersigned councilmembers of the City of Marysville hereby respectfully 
request that you call a special council meeting of the members of the governing body of 
said City to be held at 5:15 p.m. on Wednesday, August 31, 2022, at the City Hall for the 
following purpose:  
 
Discuss the request from the Gravel Dash Committee to allow alcohol to be given away 
and consumed in the barricaded area on Broadway on September 10, 2022 
 
Discuss the request from the UP-Depot Preservation Society to close Hedrix Street on 
Friday, September 9, 2022, to allow them to set up tables in the street for the spaghetti 
feed for the Gravel Dash. 
 
CM Throm moved, CM Price seconded to approve both the alcohol consumption on 
Broadway in the barricaded area on Saturday, September 10 and closing Hedrix Street on 
Friday, September 9 from 3:00 p.m. to 7 p.m.  CM Price seconded. Motion carried 
unanimously.   
 
At 5:17 p.m., CM Frye moved, CM Goracke seconded to adjourn the meeting.  Motion 
carried unanimously.             
 
     
 
 

CINDY HOLLE 
       City Clerk 


